
REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL
TOWN OF MIDDLETON

The Town of Middleton, Nova Scotia is
seeking proposals for the clearing of trees
at various lots in the Middleton Industrial
Park. Proposals will be accepted at the
Middleton Town Office, 131 Commercial
Street, Middleton, Nova Scotia, until 12:00
noon Tuesday, October 25, 2011. 

Information and details relating to the
areas requiring tree clearing is available at
the Middleton Town Office.

The Town of Middleton reserves the right
to reject any and all proposals, or to
accept any proposal which it may consider
to be in its best interest. The Town also
reserves the right to waive formality,
informality or technicality in any proposal.

Hank Sawchuk, 
Director of Public Works
P. O. Box 340
Middleton, NS   BOS 1PO
Phone (902)825-2569
pwdirector@town.middleton.ns.ca

5251412


